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Sailfish Regatta, May 15th, 16th, 17th

Approximately 20 volunteers are needed to monitor manatees, dolphins and sea turtles during the annual Sailfish Regatta in Stuart, Florida on May 15th, 16th and 17th. Shifts will run from 9 am until 6 pm. Lunch and water will be provided. Volunteers will monitor for these marine animals  so that there is no danger of the racing speed boats hitting them. Monitoring will be done from either a boat, a helicopter or a bridge. This is a great opportunity for students to gain hands-on wildlife monitoring experience. 

Those interested can contact Maggie Northup as soon as possible:
772-214-5505
fishychic7@yahoo.com
